
 

 

Math Club Meeting #3 Wednesday, March 3, 2010 
 
 
Elections Meeting 
 
After enjoying the free food, the elections for next year’s math club e-board 
commenced. All candidates were required to give short speeches about themselves. 
After that the voting began. 
 
The winners of the elections were the following people: 
 
President - Zhasmina Baramova 
 
Vice President - Keith Veenhui 
 
Treasurer – Delina Agnosteva 
 
Secretary - Megan Mulharin 
 
Publicist - Geena Cockcroft 
 
Then more details about the New Jersey Undergraduate Math competition were 
announced. 
 
It was also revealed that next week’s speaker will be trading strategist and Ramapo 
alumnus Arindam Kundu. 
 
We played math pictionary before concluding with a raffle at which one of the students 
won a mathematics book. 
 
 
 
 
 
Minutes prepared by Meghan Mulharin 


